
 
 
 
 
 
DHHS Licensure Unit 
Attn: Funeral 
PO Box 94986 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4986 
 
 
The following individual is applying for a Nebraska Funeral Director Association (NeFDA) scholarship. As 
part of the scholarship requirements, an individual applying must have completed all college credits 
required in subjects and number of hours required by the State of Nebraska as pre-mortuary academic 
requirements. The NeFDA Scholarship Committee requests DHHS provide the individual listed below a 
courtesy review of their transcripts and provide a written statement of such review to the individual to 
be included as part of the scholarship application. 
 
*Include copies of all college transcripts to be reviewed* 
 
 
Individual requesting review:           
 
Date request sent:      
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathi Schildt 
NeFDA Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              

PO Box 10, 521 1st Street, Milford, Nebraska 68405 
402.761.2217   /   staff@nefda.org 


